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Dear Parents,

As you may already be aware of, Guildford Park has made the decision to postpone
their Grade 7 Parent Evening scheduled for tomorrow, Wednesday, March 11th @ 7
PM until after the break. At this time, we are not sure when the new date will be
rescheduled. Guildford Park has also sent an email out to the parent addresses that
are present in MyEdBC.

Mr. Tait, Principal of Guildford Park has asked the elementary schools that feed into GP
to let our grade seven students and their families know of this change just in case you
did not receive the email.

On behalf of Mr.Tait and his Administration Team, we apologize for any inconvenience
and thank you for your understanding and support. We will let you know when the
rescheduled date for the Parent Evening will be as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
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Caroline Matthews
Principal

Ellendale Elementary



